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 French Gulch-Whiskeytown School  

Monday, September 6th is Labor Day. No School!  

Here’s a little back ground on the origins of Labor Day: It was first celebrated in NYC on 

September 5, 1882. It pays tribute to the contributions and achievements of American 

workers. Following the deaths of 13 Pullman workers during a labor strike in June 1894, 

President Cleveland made labor relations and reconciliation a top political priority of 

his administration. He declared Labor Day a national holiday that same year. Hats off to 

all American workers in all walks of employment.   

PROJECT SHARE   

Just wanted to post a few housekeeping matters associated with Project SHARE.  If you 

wish to allow your older student permission to check him/herself out of the program, 

please send in a written note that specifies dates, times, etc. Once a student leaves 

SHARE, they are not allowed to return to the program until the next day. FGWS, unlike 

so many other schools in the county, has an open campus after school hours of 

operation are over. Be advised that this time frame includes the hours that SHARE is in 

session. It runs until 6:00 pm each day. If not checked into SHARE, students are not 

allowed back on campus to play basketball or use the play equipment until after 6:00 

pm. This policy allows our SHARE liaison to focus her attention on those students who 

are under her immediate responsibility and supervision.  

STUDENT PARENT HANDBOOK  

Just when we are ready to post our handbook, a new regulation comes out! After the 

latest round of revisions and additions we will just post any additions that are required 

as they come to us from the state. 

STATE TESTING 

Although FGWS is a small school, our kids did an amazing job on the CAASPP test this 

past spring. The results were just released. Given the lockdown in 2020 in addition to 

starting 2020-21 with a hybrid program we couldn’t be more proud of the achievement 

of our students. Because we only tested 10 students, the results themselves cannot be 

made public without potentially violating the privacy of individual students. Most of 

our students far exceeded the state averages for both English Language Arts and 

Mathematics at all grade level 3rd-8th.  Students, 

teachers, aides and parents, give yourselves pats on the 

back for a job well done.  

 

 

  
Upcoming Events 

 September 6 
Labor Day no school 

September 13 
FGWS Board of Trustees Meeting 

5:00 pm 
School Site Council Meeting 

4:00 pm 
 

LUNCH MENU 

 
Menu for September 7-10                 

(subject to change)  

Monday: LABOR DAY no school 

Tuesday: Sloppy Joes, french 

fries, baby carrots and fruit 

Wednesday: TACO BAR 

WEDNESDAY  Beef Tacos, cheese 

lettuce, sour cream, black olives, 

salsa, mexi rice and bananas 

Thursday: Crispy Chicken 

Sandwich. Curly fries, cucumber 

slices w/ranch and fruit  

Friday: Pepperoni Pizza, coleslaw 

red pepper strips w/ranch and 

fruit 

 Milk served at every meal 

  

 

 
 
 

 


